Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

NOTICE TO PROCEED
October 2, 2023

MS. RIENA V. IDOROT
Sales Supervisor

APO VIEW HOTEL

Bgy. J. Camus St. Poblacion
District, Davao City

Tel No. (082) 221-6430

Dear Ms. Idorot ,

The attached Contract Agreement No.GOP-COS-HEMB-2023-022 having been approved,
notice is hereby given to you that work/service may commence for the conduct of Mental
Health and Psychosocial Support Training on October 2-6, 2023.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services as per the schedule
provided in the contract, under the terms and condition of the Agreement and in accordance
with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies on the space
below. Keep the original copy and return the other copy to the Health Emergency Management

Burcau, Department of Health, San Lazaro Compound, Rizal Avenue, Sta. Cruz, and Manila
within two (2) working days upon receipt.

By the Authority of the Secretary of Health:

BERNADITIT P. VELASCO, MD, FPCEM
Director IV,
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